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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners; 
Sammy, James, Kyla, Cooper, Brooke and Lawson. 
 
Education Week & Assembly 
This Thursday we will have Education week activities 
from 2pm. All parents, friends and family are welcome 
to come along. We will have a number of activities 
including classroom visits and an assembly. 
 
School Swimming 
Our School Swimming Program commences next 
month, beginning Friday 21st August and every Friday 
until the end of Term 3, which is Friday Sept 18th.  
Students will be transported by bus from the school at 
2pm and lessons times are from 2.30 – 3.30pm. Could 
parents please be at the pool ready to pick up their 
children by 3.20pm. 
 
Newsletter Tuesdays 
From today the newsletter will go home each Tuesday. 
Remember that the newsletter is also posted on the 
school website along with any attachments. There is a 
calendar on the website that is regularly updated. 
 

New Kitchen Up and Running 
Our new kitchen was installed in the BER last week and 
is ready to be used for future cooking classes. 
I would like to thank Jon Windberg from JRW Joinery for 
the time, effort and money he has put into this project. 
Any materials he didn’t donate himself he had donated 
by his suppliers as well as organising the electrician and 
plumber. 
If you haven’t already seen it please come in and have a 
look. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P & C News 
 We need volunteers for the canteen cooking 

duty for Terms 3 & 4.  Pick a Friday to suit you; 
there are lots of Fridays still left. 

 The next meeting to be advised. 
 
 

 
 

We would like to welcome Amelia Culverson to our 
school. Amelia started in kindergarten on Monday. I’m 
sure she will enjoy her time at Spring Terrace School. 
 
OSSA Spec Dates 
The dates for practices for the students in the OSSA 
dance ensemble, choir and drama are attached to the 
newsletter. 
 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2015 
Spring Into School: Next Tues 4 August 
 

Book club: Extended to this Thurs 30 Jul 
Swimming: Each Friday commencing 21st 
Aug until the last Friday of Term 3-18 Sept 
 
 
 

  Canteen: Jenny this Friday 31 July   
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Book club 
Orders can still be put in on Thursday if you have a late 
order.  
 
Woolworths Earn and Learn 
In the office foyer we have a box set up for completed 
sticker sheets. There are also blank sticker sheets 
available and one will be attached to the newsletter as 
well. 
You can also ask for sheets at Woolworths in Anson 
Street and North Orange but at the moment there are 
no spare boxes in the stores. We will have them made 
up and labelled with our school name by next week, in 
the meantime just bring them into the school.  
Thank you 
 

                 -------------------------------------- 
Orange Regional Conservatorium 
Join us at the Orange Regional Conservatorium on 
Saturday 1st August 7:30pmfor an inspiring concert 
with the Grigoryan Brothers. 
 
"Guitar playing of uncommon originality and authority. 
Musicality, expressivity and daring..." ~New York 
Times. 
 
Tickets - $35/adult, $30/concession card holder. 
ORC school age students receive free entry. 
Tickets can be purchased online at Moshtix or at 
the ORC Admin - 6361 7974. 
 
Are you a guitarist or guitar student? Jump in on the 
Masterclass with the Grigoryan Brothers, a rare 
opportunity for all. Saturday 1st August - 3:30pm. 
Register for the Masterclass at the ORC Admin - 
63617974 - $20/participant. 
 
        ------------------------------------------------------ 
 

THE NEW KITCHEN! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget: 
 

 
• Book club orders by this 

Thurs 
 

• Woolies Earn & Learn 
 

• Tuesday newsletters 
  

 

http://orangecon.us5.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=13172a4d65&e=5ade632733

